
February 17, 2015 

Dear UHS Freshman and Parent/Guardian, 

 Congratulations on your acceptance into University High School for the year 

2015 -2016 School Year.  The University High School community is extremely 

excited about the Class of 2019!   To ensure the success of your student, we would 

like to provide an additional occasion to meet you and your child, and inform you of 

all the wonderful support available to our students through the UHS Counseling 

Department and TUSD.  

 We invite you to attend our Annual Multi-Cultural Breakfast on March 25, 

2015, at 8:00 AM in the Rincon/UHS Cafeteria.  Please RSVP to Hannah Heath at 

520-225-3219 or hannah.heath@tusd1.org, by Friday, March 20th, no later than 4:00 

p.m.  This will provide a chance to meet and greet students from different middle 

schools and to make important connections with other families. We know you will 

have a fantastic experience at this amazing school and look forward to meeting you.  

See you on Wednesday, March 25, 2015! 

Sincerely,  

Carmen Hernandez, 
Learning Supports Coordinator  
University High School 
(520) 232-5903 or 232-5907 
Fax: 520-232-5911 
carmen.hernandez@tusd1.org 
"You Should Be Here" 

421 North Arcadia Avenue 
Tucson, Arizona 85711 

520.232.5900 
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